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June 2005 News Flash! - #1 
 
 
 
2005  
Summer 
Scholastics 
Program 

 
This news is Late but it’s still Great ! 

 
Our 6th year of offering rated chess for kids during the summer months  
is about to begin. 
 
This year the program will run for six weeks on Thursday (not Tuesday) 
nights starting on June 30th and ending August 4th. 
 
This is a great opportunity to get kids introduced to rated chess. 
 
For details go to the Scholastic section on the club site.  There are 
several links on the club home page to take you there. 
 
       www.MetroWestChess.org  
 
 

 


